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New 7 Brew coffee location coming to Gadsden 
 
Gadsden, AL – Those in need of a quality, quick cup of coffee will soon be able to grab one 
from 7 Brew as Gadsden will be home to the company’s newest location. 
 
“This is a great fit for Gadsden. We’ve got several highly traveled highways and interstates 
coming through town, so it makes sense to have a drive-thru coffee shop for everyone to 
enjoy,” said Gadsden Mayor Craig Ford. 
 
7 Brew is opening stores in 16 states this summer, with work on the Gadsden location 
expected to begin later this year. 
 
The business will be located on East Meighan Blvd. at the former Shoney’s location, and 7 
Brew will be investing $3 million to renovate and improve the property. It’s expected to bring 
10 to 20 jobs, including part-time positions. 
 
“Bringing in 7 Brew is about more than just coffee—it’s about bringing a fast-growing 
company to Gadsden and steadily improving our local quality of life,” Ford said. 
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